Eric Evans
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From: Nigel E Seidel <Nigel.E.Seidel@state.or.us>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 12:56 PM
To: Eric Evans
Cc: 'Philip Milburn' (philip.j.milburn@state.or.us)
Subject: RE: OR-0004 CUP + VAR Application for Berrett Land 300" guyed tower proposal @
4275 US-95 W
Attachments: OR-0004 (SL02675B) CUP + VAR Application to EE.pdf; OR-0004 (SLO2675B) CUP &

Variance Fee Receipt.pdf

Eric,

This tower location appears to be completely outside significant sage-grouse habitat. No concerns for meeting any sage-
grouse rules.

Thanks again for the conversation today and | look forward to working together. Give me a call any time you have
additional questions or concerns.

Cheers
Nigel

Nigel Seidel

Sage-Grouse Mitigation Coordinator
Oregon Department of Fish & Wildlife
4034 Fairview Industrial Dr SE
Salem, OR 97302

Office: 503-947-6074

Cell: 971-719-6015

From: Eric Evans <Eric.Evans@malheurco.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:06 AM

To: Nigel.e.seidel@state.or.us

Subject: FW: OR-0004 CUP + VAR Application for Berrett Land 300' guyed tower proposal @ 4275 US-95 W

From: Patrick Ewing [mailto:pewing@velocitel.com]
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 5:07 PM

To: Eric Evans; Brian Flores
Subject: OR-0004 CUP + VAR Application for Berrett Land 300' guyed tower proposal @ 4275 US-95 W

Hello Eric:

| have attached the application for the Berrett Land proposal along with the receipt for payment which you might have
seen come across your desk this morning.

Let me know if there are any additional items that | can provide in advance of Thursday’s hearing or bring with me. |
plan to travel the long way around beginning on Tuesday.



